
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING OF THE UNION VALE FIRE DISTRICT 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Union Vale Fire District will hold a public budget 
hearing on its 2018 budget on Tuesday, October 17, 2017 between the hours of 7:00 p.m. 
and 7:30 p.m. at the Union Vale Fire House Station 1 located at 3373 Route 82, Verbank, 
NY  12585. 
 
  Susan A. Tirante, Secretary 
  BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS 
  Union Vale Fire District 
 

Please post the above once in your paper on October 1st 2017 


